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• Clare has made a flyer that we will be advertising in the parish bulletin and the Mt 

Carmel newsletter. We’re also planning for her to go to Mt Carmel to talk to Years 5 and 

6 about it at the beginning of Term 4. 

• We’re still planning to begin the gatherings in Week 2 or 3 of Term 4.  

• I’m going to find an employment contract for us to use for her position and will also help 

with ensuring the gatherings are following COVID safe regulations.  

• Veni Sancte Spiritus. St Augustine: Pray for us.  

 

Annabelle O’Connell 

 


